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From: Dave Jones 
Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2022 9:22 PM
To: Spectrum Licensing Policy
Subject: Proposed class license

Dear Sir / Madam, 

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the proposed change of licensing conditions. I was 
originally licensed in New Zealand and when I came to Australia in 1989 I obtained a reciprocal 
Australian license. My question is: if the proposed class license goes ahead next year, which I believe 
will, how will this affect my reciprocal license? 

Thank you for your attention to this. 

Kind regards 

Dave VK4FD 




